
  

 

March 18, 2020 
 
Swimming Canada continues to consult with team physicians and experts from partner 
organizations in reaction to the evolving global COVID-19 situation. 
  
The organization made the following additional decisions and announcements Wednesday in 
consultation with its Provincial Sections and the Canadian Swimming Coaches and Teachers 
Association: 

 The moratorium on sanctioned competitions has been extended until at least April 30 
after initially being announced last week as April 20. Sanctioned competitions 
scheduled for prior to this date must be cancelled immediately. 

 Swimming Canada will provide a further update by April 6 on the possibility of 
competitions beyond April 30. 

 Swimming Canada will provide an update on the 2020 Swim-a-thon program in the 
coming days. 
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